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The Permanent Representative of the Republic of Seychelles to the United
Nations presents its compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations
and, further to its Note dated 20 November 2008, has the honour to submit
herewith corrected and revised lists of geographical coordinates:

(1) SI 88 of 2008, Schedule 1
Section 4 — 09 23 24.06 should be deleted; and coordinates (latitude) of
Ald (xv) South latitude should read as: 09 24 06.00 46 31 25.12
(i) SI 88 of 2008, Schedule 2
e Section 1.18 — Point SQ4 (located on Silhouette Reef) should not be
repeated and should therefore be deleted;
e Section 1.19 — Point E (located on the Marianne Island Reef) has not
been used and should be deleted under this section

The Permanent Representative of the Republic of Seychelles to the United
Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of the
United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.

New York, 17 March 2009

Secretary-General of the United Nations
United Nations
New York



